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NEWS RELEASE
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office holding Career Expo today

Seminole Co. Fla., (August 3, 2015) - The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is holding a Career Expo,
designed to draw qualified applicants for a variety of core vacant positions. The Expo is being held

today, August 3 from 3 -7 p.m. at 100 Bush Boulevard in Sanford.

The Sheriff’s Office will be hiring for deputy sheriffs, detention deputies, communication specialists
(911 operators), child protection investigators, school crossing guards, and correctional facility
nurses. Members of the community are invited to attend the Expo to connect with recruiters and
learn more about these positions, as well as internships and other opportunities available. The Expo
will also offer short facility tours, as well as breakout sessions that will allow participants to
participate in Q & A sessions with Sheriff’s Office command staff, human resource personnel, and
recruiters.

Local basic recruit academies will also be on site to meet with individuals interested in attending the
law enforcement or correctional academy.

The Expo is open to all members of the public and no reservations are needed. Professional attire is
suggested. More details about the Expo and open positions can be found at
www.SeminoleSheriff.org.

Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored. For more information
contact:

Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 — desk

(407) 637-9210 - cell

Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6748 - desk

(407) 474-5189 - cell
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